

Dear Parents:

Your children need you! The \_\_\_\_ PTA invites you to join with us to make a difference in the education and quality of life for our children.

We know that you love your children and want to do the best for them. The PTA can help you do that! We all know that children learn more and have better lives when parents, school staff, students, and the community work together. PTA brings these groups together to share thoughts and ideas about programs and activities that benefit children. Our PTA provides information and resources that strengthen these relationships.

By becoming a member, your support will bring us closer to accomplishing these goals. Please join today by filling out the attached membership form and returning it to school today.

Sincerely,

PTA President